
PUBLIC NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas will 
accept Sealed Bids for the sale of surplus/salvage items – Computer Equipment, Office 
Equipment, Furniture, Shelving, & Etc. 

Bids must be received in the County Judge’s office by Monday, February 11, 2019 no 
later than 10:00AM. 

For more information, please contact Karren Winter @ 940-574-4302.     

All Bid proposals should be sealed and submitted to either: 

 Archer County Judge’s Office, Archer County Courthouse    
 100 South Center Street, Archer City, Texas 

 Or 

 Randy Jackson, Archer County Judge        
 P.O. Box 458           
 Archer City, Texas 76351 

THE COMMISSIONER’S COURT OF ARCHER COUNTY, TEXAS RESERVES THE RIGHT TO 
REJECT ANY AND ALL BIDS. 

I certify that the above Public Notice was posted on the doors of the Archer County 
Courthouse (100 S. Center Street) and the Courthouse Annex (112 E Walnut St), Archer 
City, Texas on the 18th day of January, 2019. 

         _________________  
         Randall C. Jackson  
         Archer County Judge 


